
April 17-18, 2018 u 7:00 am

AGC SAFETYAGC SAFETY

MEMO
For the Big Boss

 
to Shut Down 
Projects, 

It’s Gotta Be 
Important

TOPIC:Heat Illne
sses

Proud Partners of AGC Georgia’s Safety Stand Down

AGC Georgia invites you to pledge your firm’s commitment to 
participate in our upcoming Safety Stand Down!

Visit www.agcga.org and click on “Safety Stand Down” on the home page for more details and to register. 
Contact Cherri Watson, Director of Safety, Education and Workforce Development

at 678-298-4104 or watson@agcga.org for more details.

STAND DOWNSTAND DOWN


